
Item Description Quantity Color Subject  Link (Walmart/Target/Amazon) Store Where Item is SoldPlastic Poly Vinyl Folder                   
(3- Holes/2 Pockets) 1 Red Literacy

https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-3-
Prong-Poly-Folder-Letter-Size-2-Pockets- WalmartPlastic Poly Vinyl Folder                    

(3-Holes/2 Pockets) 1 Blue Literacy
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-3-
Prong-Poly-Folder-Letter-Size-2-Pockets- Walmart3-Ring Heavy Duty Binder           

(1 Inch) 2 White All
Pen+Gear 3-Ring Standard Binder, 1" 
Round Rings, White - Walmart.com Walmart

Pencil Pouch 1 Various All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-Solid-
Binder-Pouch- Walmart

Pens 1 Assorted All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/BIC-Gel-ocity-
Quick-Dry-Fashion-Gel-Pens-Assorted- Walmart

Red Ink Pens 2 Red Math
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pilot-G2-
Retractable-Gel-Roller-Pens-Fine-Point- WalmartMechinical Pencils     (24-

Count) 1 Yellow All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Paper-Mate-
Mechanical-Pencils-Write-Bros-Classic-2- Walmart

Mechanical Pencil Lead 1 All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Mr-Pen-0-7-
Lead-Refills-Pack-of-480-Lead-Pencils-0-7- WalmartCrayola Twistable Colored 

Pencils (30-Count) 1 Assorted All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Crayola-
Twistables-Colored-Pencils-Always-Sharp- WalmartSpiral Notebook                             

(Wide-ruled 70 Sheets) 1 Green Science
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-1-
Subject-Notebook-Wide-Ruled-70- WalmartSpiral Notebook                

(Wide-Rule 70 Sheets) 1 Blue All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-1-
Subject-Notebook-Wide-Ruled-70- WalmartSpiral Notebook                

(Wide-Rule 70 Sheets) 1 Purple All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-1-
Subject-Notebook-Wide-Ruled-70- WalmartWide-Ruled Paper                        

(150 Sheets) 4 White All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Norcom-Filler-
Paper-Wide-Ruled-150-Pages-8-x-10-5- WalmartExpo Dry Erase Markers 

(Thick-Tip) 6 Black All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Expo-Low-
Odor-Dry-Erase-Markers-Chisel-Tip-Black- WalmartMicrofiber Cloth (for Dry-

Erase Board) 1 Assorted All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/OVWO-12Pcs-
Premium-Microfiber-Cleaning-Cloth-for- WalmartSubject Dividers with Tabs 

and Pockets (Eight Tabs) 1 Assorted All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-8-
Tab-Insert-Dividers-with-Pockets-Assorted- Walmart

Ruler 1 Yellow Math & Grammar
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Rofhy-Soft-
Ruler-Student-Stationery-forKids-Student- WalmartStandard 3x5 Index Cards 

(100-Count) 4 White All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-
Ruled-Index-Cards-3-x-5-White-100- Walmart

Compass and Protractor 1 Any All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Pen-Gear-
Plastic-Compass-and-Protractor-Set-2- Walmart

Disinfecting Wipes 1 N/A All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Great-Value-
Lemon-Scent-Disinfecting-Wipes-75-Count- Walmart

Tissues 2 N/A All
https://www.walmart.com/ip/Kleenex-Ultra-
Soft-Facial-Tissues-6-Cube-Boxes-390- Walmart
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*NOCA does not guarantee these items will be in stock. If you are unable to find the precise item, simply purchase the next best option available to you.


